Union of Orthodox Jewish Congregations of America

\$Q5x3BBOADWAXxxXXXWxXQ7kx7xxXxXY.

84 Fifth Avenue, New York 11, N. Y.

BEEKMAN 3-2220

ב״ה

June 28, 1961

Dear Norman,

OFFICE OF

THE PRESIDENT

I have your letter of June 23rd addressed to Rabbi Zev Gotthold.

Rabbi Kahaneman of the Ponovize Yeshiva may still be in America. I would suggest you contact him immediately, in my name, and assign to him the responsibility to get the results. If he has gone, would you please write to him, in my name, in a similar vein. This is in reference to the responsa you are awaiting from Rabbi Rozovsky.

With kindest personal regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Moses I. Feuerstein

MIF/eoc

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York